February 15, 2012
Dear Students,

Advanced Placement exams will be given at Chapin High School from May 7 - May 18, 2012.  The exam schedule as well as other important information about AP testing is in the exam bulletin being given to you.  

Please check the exam dates and your schedule for extra-curricular activities.  Please let me know at time of registration or as soon as possible if there is a schedule conflict.  
I will be registering students for AP exams from March 1 through March 23, 2012.  The procedure for registering for the exams is as follows:

First, you will need to see me for a registration form to sign up for the exams you wish to take.  Once that has been filled out, you will need to pay for the exams in the business office or to me when I visit your class.  In order for your exam(s) to be ordered, I must have your registration form and a receipt showing payment for all exam(s) requested.   
As it stands now, the cost of each exam will be $49.  Dr. Gonzales has agreed to pay $27 for each exam you take; your cost for each exam will be $22.  Students that qualify for free or reduced lunch will pay $9 for each exam, provided the state agrees to provide the funding for AP exams as they have in years past.

Please note that if you do not show for an exam, you will be charged an unused test fee of $13.00 per exam.  This is the fee the school is billed for each test that is not used.

There will be a mandatory pre-registration session for all students on Tuesday, May 1st.  Juniors and seniors will meet at 8:45 am in the theater.  Freshman and sophomores will meet at 10:25 in the theater.  We will be filling out exam forms at this time.  It is imperative that all students attend this session in order to expedite testing on the day of the test.  If you cannot attend this session, you must make arrangements with me to fill out the exam forms before testing begins.

If you have any questions, please see me as soon as possible.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Julie Argondizza
AP Test Coordinator

